
 

 
 
 
It is obvious even to the most casual observer, scores of social 
media channels are falling more and more into disrepute these 
days. Some very serious complaints have been directed towards 
them, but probably the most common is their clear bias 
towards people not part of their inner circle.  
While this may be a valid objection, it would be unfair to deny 
there is some degree of bias also in those who make it! If you 
are one of those people, dear reader, you might find the 
following advice helpful.  
Instead of focusing on the various opinions out there on any 
given subject, go first to God’s Word, soak yourself in it 
continually, learn it off by heart from the first to the last page, 
and prayerfully seek the Holy Spirit for understanding and 
revelation. By this you will not only be less reliant on another’s 
interpretation, but better equipped to weigh it!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


